Social Club News

It's hard to believe that summer is almost over, and what a summer it
was. Not only was it one of the hottest summers on record, but we also broke
the record several times. Soon, the days will be getting shorter, and the trees
will be turning colors. Winter is still months away, so let’s celebrate the
changes that autumn brings.

One of the things that we're looking forward to is the 2025/2026 season
of Social Club. From the feedback we received from our members, last year
ended with a bang. The dance floor was crowded, the laughter was

- contagious, and obviously, the food and refreshments hit the mark.

But we do get suggestions from our members, and we do listen. One
of the changes we’'ll be trying out this season is that we will be calling the
winners of the 50/50 and basket drawings immediately after our meeting and
before the entertainment. As the days get shorter, we know that many of our
members have a problem driving in the dark. We all would like you to stay
until the end of the evening, but we also want you all to stay safe. Hopefully,
this will help.

Our first meeting of the new season will be on September 18". As
always, doors will open at 5:30. To avoid crowding, enrollment forms are
available in the lobby of the clubhouse. Please take one, fill it out, and bring
it to our membership sales on Thursday, September 4", 11t or 18" between
9:00 and 10:00 in the auditorium. After that, officers will be available in the
lobby before each meeting to help you sign up. Dues for the entire season
will be $35.00, which includes entertainment, refreshments and special
events.

We look forward to seeing all our past and current members, and of
course, new members, on September 181",

Have a great rest of the summer,
Joanne, Judi, Jane and Karen

Social Club Officers



